
October 11, 2016 

Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 

【Important Notice】 

Please beware of fraudulent e-mails that claim to be sent from our president 

 

 

It has been brought to our attention that many people inside/outside Japan have received fraudulent 

e-mails sent by a person claiming to be the president of Sanyo Special Steel.  

These e-mails request recipients to see attached files and to reply. 

Their domains include address such as “sanyossteel.com.” 

However, Sanyo Special Steel has never issued such requests through e-mail. Recipients of such 

e-mails inquiries are advised not to respond and immediately delete them. 

 

If you would like to confirm or inform us of fraudulent e-mails, please contact us through the link 

below. 

 

 Contact 

  Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd. 

  http://www.sanyo-steel.co.jp/english/contact/ 

 

 

http://www.sanyo-steel.co.jp/english/contact/

